
 As a mother of a child with special needs, I would like to request more resources for special education 
 in our children's schools. 

 As a mother, I have witnessed significant progress in my child’s development thanks to these programs. 
 I have seen that if he continues receiving this support, his quality of life will be comparable to that of 
 other children, and in the future, he will be able to better engage in social activities. 

 Above all, this will contribute to a better quality of life for the children who are the future of this country. 

 Thank you in advance. 

 Sincerely, 

 Josefina Vazquez 


